
 

Report on Students' Participation in Inter-Collegiate Football Tournament 

2024-2025 Organized by Department of Sports, University of Calcutta 

Organized by: Department of Sports, University of Calcutta 

Date & Time: 30th August 2024, 9:00 AM 

Venue: CU Maidan Ground, Kolkata 

The students of Surendranath Evening College actively participated in the Inter-Collegiate 

Football Tournament 2024-2025, organized by the Department of Sports, University of 

Calcutta. The tournament took place at CU Maidan Ground, Kolkata, on 30th August 2024, 

starting at 9:00 AM. 

Before the match, Dr. Jafor Ali Akhan, the Principal of Surendranath Evening College 

extended his best wishes to the entire team and supporting staff, encouraging them to perform 

well in the tournament. 

Our college football team competed against D. C. Halder College in an intense match. 

Despite their best efforts and teamwork, the final result was 0-3 in favor of D. C. Halder 

College. 

The participation and performance of the team were made possible under the dedicated 

management of Sports Manager Mr. Bikash Kumar Rabidas, Assistant Professor of 

Commerce, and the expert guidance of Coach Mr. Gautam Hembram, Assistant Professor of 

Philosophy. The entire process was efficiently led by the Convenor of the Sports & Youth 

Activity Committee, Dr. Sanjit Sarkar, Assistant Professor of Physics. 

The students displayed great enthusiasm, discipline, and sportsmanship throughout the 

tournament, gaining valuable experience for future competitions. Their participation 

highlighted the college's commitment to fostering sports and youth activities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 







 


